
Community Relations 1250

School Visitors

The Board of Education welcomes and strongly encourage members of the community
and other interested persons to visit the schools. School improvements often come from
suggestions originating in such visits.

The Superintendent of Schools shall establish regulations to:

1. encourage visitors to visit schools.

2. provide for appropriate hospitality for visitors.

3. require visitors to register in the Principal's office upon arrival at the school.

4. ensure that such visits will enhance educational programs rather than hinder
them.

5. channel expressions of approval as well as constructive criticism to the Board
of Education.

Board of Education members are encouraged to visit schools to become acquainted with
students, school personnel, and programs; however, Board members have authority only in
regularly called meetings of the Board, or when delegated specific tasks by specific Board
action.

Policy adopted: April 11, 2002
Reviewed: November 14, 2019

NORTH CANAAN BOARD OF EDUCATION
North Canaan, Connecticut


